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Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We are writing to update you on the withdrawal of ‘The Lanes’ as our before and after school day-
care provider. 
 
The Lanes made the decision before Easter to cease running the provision in school for our families 
from 20th June. 
 
We quickly set about organising a high-quality replacement which would meet the needs of all our 
families. We will communicate the details of this when the provision is ready to launch. However, 
on Thursday 17th April, The Lanes contacted us again to inform us the provision would cease with 
immediate effect. I understand this is an extremely difficult situation for some families and we are 
working very hard to provide something to plug the gap which now exists till our new provision 
launches. 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to provide any before school care for the remainder of this week. 
We will be able to provide some limited provision after school till 4.15pm for the remainder of this 
week, but only to the families who were due to use The Lanes provision. 
 
If you were due to use this provision and still need to, please complete this short google forms by 
10am on 23rd April. https://forms.office.com/e/dfdSfDL2XU 
 
We will communicate any updates as soon as possible and thank you for your patience. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr M Hetherington     Mrs S Hallsworth 
Executive Head     Head of School 
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